

هدرسة ايليت الانجليزية The Elite English School

CIR/EES/JUNE/2536-25

Date: June 25, 2025

Dear Parent

** HAPPY HIJRI NEW YEAR **

The Elite family extends warmest greetings on the occasion of the Islamic New year on **Friday, 27**th **June 2025**. The start of a new year is an important day for reflection, renewal, and motivation to uphold the virtues of kindness, thankfulness, and optimism. Let us inspire our children to embrace the values of kindness, compassion, and unity as we move forward together.

** May the new year be the harbinger of health, happiness, and innumerable blessings **

Best Regards,

PRINCIPAT

DUBAI - U.A.E.

THE FINGLISH SCHOOL